
Topaz news 14.12.2018 

 

               Topaz News 
Dear All, 

Thank you for your support at the Christmas Fair on Friday evening. Any items left over will be on sale at 

the performance on Tuesday. We will let you know our final amount raised then and let you know how 

we have decided to spend the money in class. 

We have watched the older children perform their plays this week and have practised ours. We can’t wait 

to show you next week. Our brothers and sisters in school will see us on Wednesday morning. 

Learning 

Santa land has been busy this week. The elves have been busy making maps for Santa and loading up 

the sleigh. 

          

Our fluency focus in maths has been counting back and one less than. This clip has been lots of fun. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8hD26XpuUCc 

With your number fans practise quick recall of a number one less than 

Our phonic fans have had the digraphs added to them. We have looked at sh/ch/th/oo/ee/or/ar/ng/ar so 

far. 

Next week 

Tuesday  

Performance starts around 9.30am. There will be drinks served afterwards so it will take about an hour. 

Disco -5pm  

Thursday  

Jumper day and last day of term 2 

We will be singing at the coffee morning 

Many thanks for your support,      

Sally Windmill 


